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JOSEPH B. CHAISON SONJA KEZBER 
Executive Director Administrative Assistant 
jchaison@jupiterinletdistrict.org skezber@jupiterinletdistrict.org 

GEORGE G. GENTILE – Chairman 

THOMAS HOWARD – Vice Chairman 

GAIL WHIPPLE – Secretary/Treasurer 

JAMES H. DAVIS 

MICHAEL MARTINEZ 

AGENDA 

DATE: September 8, 2021 

TO: JID Commissioners and Staff 

FROM: Joseph Chaison, Executive Director 

SUBJECT: Meeting Notice and Agenda 

The Tentative Budget Hearing for FY 2021-22 has been scheduled for Wednesday, September 8, 2021, at 7:00 p.m. and will 
be immediately followed by the Regular Monthly Meeting at the Jupiter Inlet District Administration Building, 400 N. Delaware 
Blvd., Jupiter, Florida. 

TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING 
SEPTEMBER 8, 2021 

1. Call to Order

2. Announcement from Chairman
“No increase in the millage rate over the roll-back (.0921) will be necessary to fund the Jupiter Inlet
District Fiscal Year 2021/2022 Budget.”

3. Reading of proposed TENTATIVE BUDGET

4. Comments and questions from the public

5. Consideration of amendments or adjustments to proposed final budget and re-computation, if necessary,
of tentative millage rate necessary to fund the budget.

6. Reading of TENTATIVE MILLAGE RESOLUTION No. 21-03 (Must be read in full)

7. Comments and questions from the public

8. Motion for adoption of TENTATIVE MILLAGE RESOLUTION No. 21-03

9. Reading of TENTATIVE BUDGET RESOLUTION No. 21-04 (Must be read in full)

10. Comments and questions from the public

11. Motion for adoption of TENTATIVE BUDGET RESOLUTION NO. 21-04

12. Adjourn the TENTATIVE Budget Hearing
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